FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

CONTACT: 
COMPANY
PHONE
FAX
EMAIL
WEBSITE
ACME VISITATION CENTER STAFF EARN SVN CREDENTIAL 
ACME VISITATION IS A MEMBER of the Supervised Visitation Network, a membership organization of professionals who provide supervised visitation and access services to families. ACME VISITATION Staff Member(s) XXXXXX AND XXXXX have recently earned the first ever credential offered by SVN to recognize providers who attend a 24 Hour training and pass a Certificate Exam.  ACME Staff members attended the training offered in BBBBBB, FL in MONTH/YEAR. 

Since 1991, ACME and other members of the Supervised Visitation Network have understood that quality visitation time with non custodial parents is critically important for children in these cases, but also that when supervised visits have been ordered for reasons determined by the court, working with a parent who has lost custody of their child can present unique emotional and physical safety risks that require careful preparation and training of those providing this service.

While YOUR STATE HERE IF APPLICABLE does not have any statutes or legislation governing how supervised visitation services are provided and there is no certification for SV providers, ACME follows the SVN published minimum standards that address all aspects of the provision of services, and now have also earn the 24 Hour Certificate confirming their compliance with the SVN Training Standards.  These standards are posted at www.svnworldwide.org
For more information about ACME VISITATION, PLEASE CALL (555-555-555)
If you would like more information about the Supervised Visitation Network, or to interview SVN Executive Director Joe Nullet, dial (904) 419-7861.
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